
	 COPIC Humanitarian Award

We are proud to announce that Dr. Tim Irwin a Cardiologist from Yankton, was chosen as the 
recipient of the 2022 South Dakota COPIC Humanitarian Award. Dr. Irwin is recognized for his 
commitment to making a difference in health care. The award was presented to Dr. Iwrin at the 

Annual South Dakota State Medical Association Meeting on June 3rd.

Dr. Irwin is a respected cardiologist at Yankton 
Medical Clinic in Yankton, SD. Even with his busy 
schedule and young family, Dr. Irwin dedicates 
much of his time volunteering at Servant Hearts 
Clinic, a free health care clinic in Yankton dedicated 
to providing health and hope to patients with 
limited access to health care due to income, 
language, legal status, and other variables. Dr. Irwin 
has played many roles at the clinic over the years 
including volunteer physician, medical student 
supervisor, physician recruiter, and IT team leader. 

He is dedicated to the mission of Servant Hearts 
Clinic and ensuring it continues to thrive. Dr. Irwin 
continually works to increase quality care for all 
patients with innovative ideas, including engaging 
the help of future physicians. He embodies the 
epitome of the mission serving the physical, 
emotional, and spiritual well-being of all who seek 
care. 
COPIC is thrilled to honor Dr. Irwin as the 2022 
COPIC South Dakota Humanitarian Award winner, 
and on his behalf, donate $10,000 to Servant Hearts 
Clinic in honor of this recognition.
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To learn more about the COPIC Humanitarian Award or to nominate a physician, visit our website:

www.callcopic.com/about-copic/copic-humanitarian-award                                                                                                                         
 or email Laura Wadleigh at lwadleigh@copic.com.


